
TO: Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers 

FROM: Randy Anhorn 

DATE: November 10, 2021 

RE: 2021 MAWD Annual Conference 

Background 

The 2021 MAWD Annual Meeting and Trade Show will be held virtually December 1st – 3rd. 
The 2021 MAWD member material and proposed resolution recommendations packet is 
attached.  Please review the resolutions. 

Please let me know if you are planning on attending. The board will need to decide which 
managers to appoint as voting delegates for the annual business meeting. The District is 
asked to select two official delegates and one alternative. 

More information, including the registration form and program schedule can be found at: 
http://www.mnwatershed.org/ 


